

# Welcome to the Granbury Church of Christ

Sunday, August 11, 2019
Worship Leaders – Brent Northcutt &
Andrew Walters

#### GOD GATHERS HIS PEOPLE...

Sing and Be Happy
Just a Little Talk With Jesus
A Wonderful Savior
Welcome & Call to Worship
John Knox

### GOD'S PEOPLE OFFER PRAISE...

Leaning on the Everlasting Arms

#### GOD INVITES US TO HIS TABLE...

When I Survey the Wondrous Cross
The Lord's Supper Prayers
Paul Lee

#### GOD'S PEOPLE BRING OFFERINGS...

Contribution Prayer Paul Lee Purer in Heart, O God

#### GOD SPEAKS THROUGH HIS WORD...

Don't Give Up: Part 1 John Knox

#### GOD'S PEOPLE RESPOND...

Love Lifted Me

#### GOD SENDS US TO LOVE AND SERVE...

It Is Well With My Soul
Elder's Benediction
Jeff Jeffries



# **Prayer Requests**

#### **Members**

Sandy Allen, Tammy Asbill, Laginia Baker, Roger Barns, Terry Brooks, Von Burba, Jeannette Calk, Charlie Carmichael, Richard Finney, Tim Hunt, Ann Jay, Ray Jones, Debbie Martin, Caroline Monday, Cliff & Barbara Moody, Jonathan Moore, Louise Moore, Mary Beth Moore, Howard Parker, Charles Porter, Loyd & Cindy Randolph, James Royse, J.D. Skelton, Bonnie Spies, Richard Stephens, Henry West, Patti Woolard, Eve Woolverton

#### Relatives/Friends

Marie Connell, Loyd Cudd, Steve Dahlberg, Lance Hogan, Jack & Lynn Merritt, Kutter Moore, Dawn Phillips, Jack Rosenquist, John Rosenquist, Rudy Rountree, Toni Royse, Becky Sanchez, Mark Sandel, Rachel Sawyer, Ron Stockton, Andrea Goff Watts, Ian Williams

Note: To submit a prayer request or to read thank you notes, go to www.granburycoc.net and click on the *Prayer* tab. To join the email prayer chain, send your email address to ellavonne@gmail.com.

## **Welcome New Members**

**Carol Riddle** lives at 407 Olson Ct., Granbury, 76048, and her phone number is 682-221-7064.

Blaine and Mirian Morrison live at 5880 Hill City Hwy., Tolar, 76476. Their phone numbers are 682-241-7350 (Blaine) and 915-309-4610 (Mirian). Blaine is the son of Darrell and Debbie Morrison, and we rejoice that Mirian was baptized into Christ last Wednesday.

## **Announcements**

Wednesday Night Brown Bag – 5:00-6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. Bring your own meal; the church will provide free drinks and ice cream. The Uplift service will follow at 6:30 in the Worship Center.

Carter BloodCare will be receiving donors in the Fellowship Center on Sunday, August 25, from 8:30am – 12:30pm.

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, August 26, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 8 at the church building. We work as a group making quilts for various needs. For more information, contact Betty Curbo (817-573-7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724).

Help Needed! Foster's Home is planning a work day on Saturday, September 7, to clean up their grounds. The work includes mowing, trimming, picking up debris, etc. If you can help, please contact John Webb (817-578-3810 or jrwebb@wheatlandinc.com).

Ladies' Bible Class will kick off with an organizational meeting on Wednesday, September 11, at 9:30am. The class location will be moved to the Parlor this year. Come and join us for great Bible study and fellowship! **Everyone is invited!** On your way to the Granbury Pirate home football games this season, stop by the GCOC parking lot from 4:00-6:30pm for a hamburger or hotdog at our tailgate party, hosted by the GCOC Youth Group.

**Donations Needed** – Do you have eyeglasses that you no longer use? Give the gift of improved eyesight to someone in need by placing them in one of the boxes on the information tables near the east and west entrances.

**Missing Items** – A set of cobalt blue vases is missing from the bridal storage closet. If you borrowed them, please return them to the church office.

# **Children's Ministry**

**School Supply Drive** – Remember to bring your school supply donations for Foster's Home for Children by Sunday, August 18. Drop-off stations are at the entrances to the church building.

# Wedding Shower

Honoring Lexi Hackney, daughter of Mark and Tami Hackney, on Sunday, August 18, 2:00-3:30pm at the home of Susan Blevins, 601 E. Woodcreek Ct. She is registered at Target and Bed, Bath and Beyond.

# **Bible Lands Tour Opportunity**

Calvin and Judy Warpula will be moving to Granbury in the next couple of months and plan to worship and serve with us at GCOC. Calvin is a retired minister and will be leading a Bible Lands tour to Israel September 12-21, with an optional extension to Jordan September 22-25. There are 21 people so far who are going on the tour, and they have space for a few more. They would love to have some folks from Granbury go with them. For more information, contact Jan Knox in the church office (janknox@granburycoc.net or 817-573-2613), and she will send you an information packet and Calvin's contact information.

## **Member Information**

Date
Last Name
His Name
Her Name
Children Present:
Changes in address, phone, family email (please print)
Address
Phone #
Family Email:
would like to serve in the following ministry:
Prayer Requests:

# **Guest Information** Date\_ Last Name \_\_\_\_\_ His Name Her Name Children's Names Family Email (please print): Address: Contact Phone #: I am a: ☐ First-time Guest Regular Guest Out-of-town Guest Age Groups (Please check all that apply) ☐ Single □ Married □ Teen □ 20s □30s □ 40s □50s □ 60s+ I would like information on: ☐ This Church ☐ Membership Prayer Requests:

# Persevering Through Trials in South Texas

When trials come into our lives, they are often very unexpected and significantly affect our future. This is true, not only for individuals, but also for churches and ministries. In March 2017, South Texas Hispanic Ministries (STHM), which GCOC supports financially through our Harvest Mission funds, experienced such a trial with the sudden death of Craig Cooper, the mission coordinator and primary leader of this ministry. It was a devastating blow, and some of those involved wondered if the ministry would be able to continue.



Mission of the Month

Now, 2 ½ years later, STHM is not only surviving, but with God's help, is thriving. Those in need are being helped, the gospel is being shared, ministers are being trained, and new churches are being planted throughout the Rio Grande valley on both sides of the border. Recently, the ministry appointed Robert Bazan as the new mission coordinator. One of the overseeing elders for the ministry stated in a recent report, "Robert grew up in the area and understands the environment of border life. His best talent is his devotion to the Lord. ...God raised up the perfect heart for this demanding work."

May the Lord continue to guide and bless this ministry through all circumstances to the glory of His name.

Jan Knox

Attendance Report Sunday, August 4, 2019		<b>Elders</b>	Ministry Staff
		David Anderson	John Duty
Sunday Bible Class 10:15am Assembly	319 613	Mike Blevins	Body Life Minister
Sunday pm Assembly	59	David Casey	<b>Mark Hackney</b> Administrative Minister
Youth	28	Joe Daugherty	
Life Groups Sunday pm Total	17 104	Jeff Jeffries	<b>John Knox</b> Preaching Minister
	Billy Martin	Scotty Weaver	
Worship Schedule		Jim Sargent	Youth Minister
Sunday Morning Bible Class	9:00am	Ike Sawyer	
Sunday Morning Worship	10:15am	Bob Spies	
Sunday Evening Worship	5:00pm	Kirk Woolery	Food Pantry Totals 302 served last week
Wednesday Evening	6:30pm	Ira Wright	7,370 served so far in 2019
Wireless Network: @ Granbury Church Free Wifi		1905 W. Pearl St. Granbury, TX 76048	church office: 817-573-261 www.granburycoc.net

...when troubles of any kind come your way, consider it an opportunity for great joy. For you know that when your faith is tested, your endurance has a chance to grow.